
Health Policy Newsletter 
____________________________________________________________ 

Volume 17, Number 4    December, 2004   Article 13 

____________________________________________________________ 

 
Editorial Board 

Editor 
David B. Nash, MD MBA 
Professor and Chairman 
Department of Health Policy  
Jefferson Medical College 
Thomas Jefferson University 
 
Managing Editor 
 
Miriam Reisman 
Publications Editor 
Department of Health Policy 
Jefferson Medical College 
Thomas Jefferson University 
 
Assistant Managing Editor 
 
Jeannine Kinney 
Education Coordinator 
Department of Health Policy 
Jefferson Medical College 
Thomas Jefferson University 
 
Editorial Board 

Barbara Bozarth, MSEd 
Program Director, Education 
Department of Health Policy 
Jefferson Medical College 
Thomas Jefferson University 
 
Timothy P. Brigham, PhD 
Associate Dean 
Organizational Development 
Jefferson Medical College 
Thomas Jefferson University 

 
James J. Diamond, PhD 
Director, Greenfield Research Center 
Department of Family Medicine 
Jefferson Medical College 
Thomas Jefferson University 
 
Howard Elefant, MD 
Medical Director 
Frankford Health Care System 
 



Health Policy Newsletter Vol. 17 No. 4 (December 2004), Article 13 

Max Koppel, MD, MBA, MPH 
Clinical Associate Professor of Urology 
Department of Urology 
Thomas Jefferson University Hospital 
 
Daniel Z. Louis, MS 
Managing Director 
Center for Research in Medical 
Education and Healthcare (CRMEHC) 
Jefferson Medical College 
Thomas Jefferson University 
 
Kevin Lyons, PhD 
Associate Dean 
Director, Center for Collaborative 
Research 
College of Health Professions 
Thomas Jefferson University 
 
John Melvin, MD 
Professor and Chairman 
Department of Rehabilitation Medicine 
Thomas Jefferson University 

Ronald E. Myers, PhD, DSW 
Professor, Department of Medicine 
Division of Genetic and Preventive 
Medicine 
Jefferson Medical College 
Thomas Jefferson University 

Thomas J. Nasca, MD, FACP 
Senior Vice President 
Thomas Jefferson University  
Dean, Jefferson Medical College  

Janice E. Nevin, MD 
Chair, Department of Family and 
Community Medicine 
Christiana Care Health System 

Etienne Phipps, PhD 
Director, Einstein Center for Urban 
Health Policy and Research 
Albert Einstein Healthcare Network 

Joel Port, BA, MHSA, CHE, CMPE 
Vice President 
Planning and Business Development 
Bryn Mawr Hospital 

Mary G. Schaal, RN, EdD 
Chair, Department of Nursing 
College of Health Professions 
Thomas Jefferson University 

Christopher N. Sciamanna, MD, MPH 
Assistant Professor 
Department of Health Policy 
Jefferson Medical College 
Thomas Jefferson University 

Jay Sial 
Chief Operating Office 
JeffCARE, Inc. 
Jefferson Health System  
 
Richard G. Stefanacci, DO, MGH, MBA, 
AGSF, CMD 
Founding Executive Director 
Health Policy Institute 
University of the Sciences in 
Philadelphia 
 

Health Policy Newsletter is a quarterly publication of Thomas Jefferson University, 
Jefferson Medical College and the Department of Health Policy, 1015 Walnut Street, 
Suite 115, Philadelphia, PA 19107. 
Tel. (215) 955-6969; Fax: (215) 923-7583 
http://www.jefferson.edu/dhp/ 
 
Questions? Comments?    
David.Nash@jefferson.edu 
 


